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The team,

Brown and Co Inc,

Mississippi.

USA.

Dear Staff Members,

I am delighted to inform you that the company has taken a decision to promote me from Assistant General Manager to General Manager and for that I have to transfer to our New Jersey branch.

All people in the office became like a family and it was always fun working in office. I have always received respect and cooperation at every point of time. The work environment has always been very comfortable during my term. I will miss working all of you.

Everyone always appreciated my work and gave me confidence to keep doing work this was not possible without all of your cooperation. I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and everyone. As a remembrance token I would like to give you all a small gift. I wish you of all best wishes for future.
Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

Tim Potters
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